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Please check out our class pages on the 

school website for Heron, Kestrel 
and Buzzard news. 

 

 
Dear All, 
 
We sincerely hope this Friday Flyer finds you 
well, not having melted too much in the last few 
days! 
 
We got lots of news to share with you this time 
– final week of activities, Reconnecting 
Sessions at the end of Term and our staffing 
structure for September 2020 
 
Like I said last time, we sincerely hope that 
school is able to return to some more sense of 
normal come September – things are moving 
in the right direction.  Rest assured however 
that we will do everything possible to welcome 
as many children in as we can, whilst adhering 
to guidance.   
 
As always, if there is anything you need us 
from please drop us a line at 
info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Rest, 
relax and enjoy your weekend. 
 
Emma Barker 
ABABSEN 

RECONNECT 

Before we finish for the summer and the end 
of the year we are going to hold some 
reconnecting 

TERM 6 – 26th June 2020 
 

sessions for children on the morning of 
Friday 17th July, for each class bubble(s) for 
ALL years. 
 
Therefore, we will be officially ending our 
term for children on Thursday 16th July, 
the Friday is entirely optional - but we do 
need a commitment from you as to whether 
your child will be attending or not by 
Wednesday 1st July.  Please email 
info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk with a yes or a no 
and the name of your child. 
 
Once we know numbers, we will be able to 
provide more details about when and what 
these sessions will look like. 
 

 
 
The final week of term, will be our 
Enrichment Week.  Within this time we will 
be planning lots of different activities that 
you can all join in with, for example  - a virtal 
sports day, creative day, an inventive day– 
more details will be out very soon! 
 

FSM 

Government vouchers continue to be 
issued (via email) on a weekly basis.  It has 
now been confirmed that these vouchers  
 

 
 
will be distributed throughout the summer 
holiday. If your circumstances have changed 
and you would like to check your eligibility, 
please visit the following site: 
https://www.somerset.gov.uk/education-
and-families/free-school-meals/ 
 

 
 
Whilst we are in this COVID-19 situation, can 
I please remind everyone to adhere to social 
distancing rules when dropping off and 
collecting their children from school. 
There are no road markings outside school 
at the moment – including yellow zig-zags, 
but pretend they are there (they will be again 
soon, when the rest of the road is marked up 
again) and park considerately. 
Thank you all very much for your 
cooperation and understanding. 
 

 
 
Turn over for our staffing structure for 
September 2020, we are very excited 
about the continued progress our school is 
making and we are very excited about the 
future.  We will dedicate lots of time in 
September for your child to transition into 
their new year group. 
 

ENRICHMENT WEEK 
 

HOUSEKEEPING 
 

STAFFING SEPTEMBER 2020 
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Year Group  Teacher Support  

Heron Class 
EYFS/Year 1 

Ruth Baltzer (Mon-Fri) 
 

Michelle Thomas / 
Linzi Blyth  

Kestrel Class 
Years 2 & 3 

Annabel Semken (Mon-Fri) Linzi Blyth  

Buzzard Class 
Years 4, 5, & 6 

Emma Barker (Mon & Fri) 
Jody Elms (Tues, Wed, Thurs) 

Sally Jeffries  

Well Being Champion 

All ages Michelle Thomas / 
Linzi Blyth  

 

KS2 SEND support  Vacancy 


